
WHO SHOULD ATTEND NABSE 52ND ANNUAL CONFERENCE?
This is for everyone who cares about the education of our nation's children, including NABSE members, supporters,
superintendents, principals, school board members, education human resource professionals, deans, professors, education
department heads, administrative/educational support staff, teachers, parents, retirees, curriculum specialists, students,
clergy, employers, and job seekers.
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NATIONAL TEACHER INSTITUTE (NTI) MISSION:
To convene a diverse group of educators committed
to conquering the challenges of change together.
WHAT IS THE NABSE NATIONAL TEACHER INSTITUTE?
The National Teacher Institute is a professional
development for practicing teachers that will:

Reaffirm the dignity of teaching as a profession.
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NABSE UPDATES
WHO SHOULD ATTEND NABSE 52ND ANNUAL
CONFERENCE?
This is for everyone who cares about the education of
our nation's children, including NABSE members,
supporters, superintendents, principals, school board
members, education human resource professionals,
deans, professors, education department heads,
administrative/educational support staff, teachers,
parents, retirees, curriculum specialists, students,
clergy, employers, and job seekers.

TEACHER INSTITUTE UPCOMING ELECTIONS

NATIONAL OFFICERS
Persons running for any elected office must meet all

seven of the following criteria: for president-elect,
must meet all eight.

Must be a member in good standing with the
national organization. Three years active

membership and service to NABSE;

1.

Life or Subscribing Life Membership status;2.
Attended a minimum of three of the last five

National Conferences;
3.

Must hold membership in local or state Affiliate
and/or Commission;

4.

Should have shown other leadership experience;5.
Persons running for the office of President-elect
must possess at least one degree in education.

6.

The candidate must be present at the time of
nomination.

7.



The National Alliance of Black School Educators (NABSE) is pleased to announce Phyllis Williams as the
organization's new executive director. Williams currently serves as the Executive Director for the Texas Alliance

of Black School Educators (TABSE), the organization's largest affiliate group.
Following a comprehensive nationwide search, NABSE selected Williams based on her impressive experience in

strategic non-profit organization management and fundraising skills.

The African-American Youth Leadership
Summit, a National signature program of
NABSE, is seeking applications for its 2024

African-American Youth Male/Female
Leadership Summit. Middle and High School

students entering the 8th, 9th or 10th
grades in August 2024 are invited to apply. 
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STAFF UPDATES

NEW SPONSORS YOUTH SUMMIT
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The sponsorship packets will be released
soon.

NOTE FROM PRESIDENT
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